
___.____._.m.____ . - - . - - - . _ . _ . . _ _ . . _ . . _ . . _

.i
s

O' Of
!,

/ p a % ,"g
. i

UNITED STATES ;:

!\ '% NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
'

hJ h WASHINGTON, o. C 20$55

o. !

| '% , , , , , '' June 13,1991

f CHAIRMAN
:|

,

The Honorable Peter H. Kostmayer, Chairman :
'

Subcomittee on Energy and the Environment |
Comittee on Interior and Insular Affairs '

United States llouse of Representatives I
Washington 0.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman: '

\

l have received your letter of June 5,1991 requestinJ that the Subcommittee |be promptly informed of all findings of potential discrepancies in weld t

records. Mr. James H. Sniezek, Deputy Executive Director for Nuclear Reactor
Regulation, Regional Operations and Research has been designated as the senior ;

NRC manager responsible for overseeing the Seabrook licensee's weld records '

re-verification program and, as such, will ensure that the Subcommittee staff
is promptly informed of identified problems. ;

Sincerely,
,

mh.G.
Kenneth M. Carr

cc: Representative John J. Rhodes
Senator Robert C. Smith !

Representative Bill Zeliff
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